
Paula Peek and Community Emergency Response 
Team (CERT)

Thank you Paula Peek and all Community Emergency Response Team (CERT) volunteers 
assisting with the Rinehart Clinic sponsored COVID vaccination clinic held every Thursday at 
Neah-Kah-Nie High School. Without community minded CERT volunteers like Paula and her 
team, there would not be a vaccination clinic.

Neah-Kah-Nie School District will honor Paula and other CERT volunteers at the April 12 
school board meeting as April Volunteers of the Month.


